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Comments: Leave it open! There are so few natural swimming holes in Oregon, and by closing it, we will add

environmental strain on other locations. Add a "swim at your own risk" sign! Post a "no lifeguard" sign! Only 8

incidents over 9 years is a better indicator of poor education on safe swimming. Add a "swimming season" and

strongly discourage swimming before Memorial Day! Give people the risks and then give them the choice and

ownership of their own actions. 


